
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will know, Miss Brandon is due to welcome a new addition to her family very 

soon. She is starting her maternity leave at half term and we would all like to take 

this opportunity to send her our very best wishes as she embarks on what will be an 

exciting new chapter for her growing family. 

 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Sukennikova to Red Hill Field. She will be 

teaching the Butterfly Class after half term, and she will be in school on Thursday 

and Friday this week to meet the children and work with the staff. Mrs Sukennikova 

has lots of experience working in schools and we are very much looking forward to 

her joining the Red Hill Field family. 

 

During the first week of November you will have the opportunity to meet Mrs 

Sukennikova at our online parents’ evening. She will be sharing information from 

Miss Brandon and she will be joined by Mrs Elliott who has been working with your 

children since the beginning of term. 

 

Miss Brandon is working closely with Mrs Sukennikova to ensure a smooth handover 

so that your children continue to get the very best education and care. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 


